
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LAMBOURN PARISH COUNCIL 
 

The Memorial Hall, Oxford Street, Lambourn, Berkshire. RG17 8XP 
Telephone: 01488 72400                                                                 
 

Clerk: Gary Wyatt-Hawkins 
Deputy Clerk: Rachael Burns                            email:  info@lambourn-pc.gov.uk 

Notice of conclusion of audit 
Annual Governance & Accountability Return for the year ended 31 March 202 5  

 
Sections 20(2) and 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014  
Section 16 of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 (SI 2015/234)  
 
 

1. The audit of accounts for Lambourn Parish Council for the year ended 31 March 2025 has been completed 
and the accounts have been published. 

 
2. The Annual Governance & Accountability Return including the auditor’s certificate and opinion is available 

for inspection and copying by any local government elector of the area of Lambourn Parish Council on 
application to:   

a. Memorial Hall, Oxford Street, Lambourn, Berkshire, RG18 7XP  
i. The office is open Mon and Thurs 9 am – 12 noon.  

b. or email: info@lambourn-pc.gov.uk 
 

3. Copies will be provided to any local government elector of the area free of charge. 
 

Announcement made by: 
G Wyatt-Hawkins 
G Wyatt-Hawkins 
Clerk & RFO 
 

Announcement Date: 23 September 2025 
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